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Next MeeƟng: 

Saturday Feb 17th 2024 

We started the meeƟng  by wel-
coming prospecƟve new member 
Craig who has travelled all the way 
from Birmingham. We also had 
with us Pete Jones who is the 
Branch Secretary for the Hereford 
Branch of Parkinson’s UK. 

    Nigel one of our latest              
new members has all ready signed 
up with Megan Baker.  We shall see 
how he is geƫng on at the next 
meeƟng. Those that already go to 
Megan Baker starƟng discussing  

 “the Ladder” and all the various 
ways in which you could walk 
through. See picture on the next 
page to see how the experts do it. 

    Ann Henderson—Local Advisor, 
Be joining us at the February 
meeƟng. 

     David menƟoned how he was 
geƫng on with his driving licence , 
3-yearly renewal. He menƟoned 
that the Parkinson’s Nurses were 
taking a more hands on approach 
to     renewal. This involved going 
through correspondence from the 
renewal paperwork from, the 
DVLA. They would review the     
status of your Parkinson’s followed 
by Memory and cogniƟve tesƟng.  

       Chris Phillips was due to carry 
out his sponsored Bell Ringing at 
Worcester Cathedral on the day of 
our meeƟng. We all wish him well 
with his challenge. 

 In the build up to  Chris’s challenge 
he had been interviewed by the 
local media. And, aŌer compleƟng 
his challenge he gave more         
interviews including the local     
television news. At the Ɵme of 
wriƟng this part of the newsleƩer 
Chris has raised £7500.  What a  
fantasƟc achievement—well done   

     Just to remind every one that 
the ‘Soul Night’ is on the 23rd of 
March at the ‘Welsh Club’ in Here-
ford. For those that went to last  
Soul evening it was a roaring    suc-
cess , raising over £3000 for local 
Parkinson’s community. So don’t 
miss out put the date in your diary 
and come along, its an evening not 
to be missed. 

Tickets will be sold on-line.           
See poster on page 2. 

Contact David if any problems on: 
07989 721882     

     We are puƫng together a new 
members pack and would be      
interested in your thoughts on 
what should be included.  

     If you have any thoughts or ide-
as please let us know either by 
bringing it up at one of the 
meeƟngs or email myself or David. 

David see above 

Richard—kolbeck@hotmail.co.uk 

      Once we have a workable      
version we will let you have a look . 
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Tracy taking on the 
dreaded ladder at 
Megan Baker. 


